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St Michael’s C of E Primary 
School Newsletter        Friday 6th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome back to school.   
It is as ever lovely to see all the children in their new uniforms looking so smart 
and ready to learn. 
Please do make a note of all the important dates on the back of this newsletter 
so you know what is coming up in the next half term. 
As usual very best wishes for the week ahead. 
Ms Dyson     
Head of School 

Please remember if you have any queries or questions, do make an appointment to come and 
speak to a member of staff.  We are always very happy to meet with you.   
Don’t let a little worry become a big one!!  :-) 

Go, shine in the world and live 
as Jesus lived, with  

compassion, honesty  
and integrity. 

Our school website address: www.stmichaels.camden.sch.uk 

Perfect School Uniform! 

A reminder that leggings may be worn underneath a skirt (not on their 
own). 
The only jewellery allowed is a watch and / or stud earrings (no dangly / 
hoop earrings) 
Nail varnish is not allowed, nor is lip gloss of any kind. 
If children need Vaseline or plain lip balm, this must be kept at the school 
office.  Thank you for your help with this. 

Navy blue sweat-
shirt with school 
logo  

Plain black shoes 
or trainers (no  
other colours) Navy blue trousers 

(track suit bottoms 
for PE days only) 

Navy blue skirt 

Navy blue 
cardigan 
with 
school 
logo 

Royal blue  
polo shirt    
(long or short        
sleeved) with 
school logo 

Black or navy 
blue tights, 
socks or  
leggings 



  

Important dates for your 
diary… 
 
Week of 9th September—After School Clubs 
start 
Wednesday 11th September—Secondary 
transfer meeting for Y6 parents at 3.45pm 
Friday 13th September—Academic Review 
day 
Tuesday 17th September—Year 6 parents 
working alongside children in class 9.00 -
10.30am 
Wednesday 18th September—
Coffee Morning in hall 9.15-10.30am 
Thursday 19th September—Healthy 
Heart Day  
Wednesday 25th September—
Coffee Morning in hall 9.15-10.30am 
Wednesday 25th September—lunch taster 
session for parents in Hall at 3.00pm  
Thursday 26th September  - Parents working 
alongside children in class—Y5—9.00-10.30am 
Friday 27th September  - Non-
Uniform Day 
Monday 30th September—Pupil 
school photographs  
Wednesday 2nd October—Coffee Morning in 
hall 9.15-10.30am 
Wednesday 9th October—Coffee Morning in 
hall 9.15-10.30am 
Wednesday 9th October—Parent mtg re 
volunteering at Family Disco—3.40pm 
in Library 
Thursday 10th October—Year 4 
parents working alongside children in 
class 9.00 -10.30am 
Friday 11th October—Family  
Disco—6.00-8.00pm in Hall 

Work of the week! 
Every week a brilliant 
piece of work is chosen 
to be ‘Work of the Week’ 
and displayed in the school lobby.  
This week in RE Year 6 have been 
thinking about the importance of having 
hope in our lives when things get tough or 
we are struggling. 
Dijbril has written a really reflective 
prayer inspired by these lessons.  He has 
thought about his own experiences and 
written about ideas that may be helpful to 
others.   
He has used impressive vocabulary 
throughout his prayer, presented his work 
beautifully and has taken a huge amount 
of pride in his work.  Well done Dijbril!  

Our Prayer for the 
Week …  
God, Father Է us all,  
we are beginning a 
new year together in 
our class.  
Help us learn new things this year 
and to make new friends.  
May we open our minds to learn 
more about you.  
May we open our heaԫs to the 
needs Է ԧhers.  
May we have a welcoming word 
for those who are new or who 
need a friend.  
Help us to learn new ways to serve 
you in love.  
Amen  

Attendance. Congratulations to Y3 
for winning the attendance award 
this week with 98% attendance.  
 
Our attendance should be at least 
96%.  
Please make sure your children are 
at school every single day unless 
they are very ill indeed.   
 
You will be expected to provide 
medical evidence if your child is  
absent from school.  


